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NEW COMMITTEE MEMBERS NEW COMMITTEE MEMBERS   
  

are always needed  
and welcome.  

 

if you’re interested in 
helping, please come along to 
any of our meetings or ‘phone 

Diane on Kendal 724737. 
 

K R A  K R A    

W E B S I T EW E B S I T E  
www.kirkbarrow.org.ukwww.kirkbarrow.org.uk  

  

for all our news, events,  

contact details  

and lots more information 

TRAFFIC and HIGHWAYSTRAFFIC and HIGHWAYS  

We are still asking for:  

Traffic lights at the junction of Glebe & Milnthorpe Roads;  

Improvements to Greengate Lane outside the school gates,  

to make it safer for children to cross the road; and  

A shelter for the ‘bus stop at the top of Echo Barn Hill. 
 

But the long-awaited designation of the footpath from Kirkbarrow to Milnthorpe Road 

via the Cock & Dolphin as a Public Right of Way should be approved in August. 

The printing of this 

newsletter has been 

kindly arranged  

and funded by  

South Lakes Housing  


